
 

SANDRA SHROFF COLLEGE OF NURSING, VAPI 

REPORT ON  

HOLI CELEBRATION 

 

DATE: 23RD March 2024  

VENUE: SSCN College Campus. 

REPORT 

The vibrant festival of Holi was joyously celebrated at SSCN, Vapi. Under the gracious presence 

of Dr. Anita Navale, Vice Principal, students immersed themselves in a riot of colors. Laughter 

echoed across the campus as everyone participated in this spirited occasion, fostering camaraderie 

and spreading the message of unity. In the spirited ambiance of Holi, teachers and 

students joyfully mingled, smearing each other with vibrant hues. Laughter echoed across the 

SSCN, Vapi campus as they celebrated this festival of togetherness, creating lasting memories. 
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